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Hello Blacksheep! Well here we go into 2020 
with a whole lot of stuff on our plate. The 
minutes from our Feb. meeting have been sent 
out and all of you should have received a copy. 
 
Here are a few of the highlights of the 
meeting. 
MOST IMPORTANT is our Building fund for a 
new flying field. You will be hearing about it all 
year long as we try to raise enough cash to 
purchase and OWN our field. I don’t want to 
become like one of those folks on the PBS 
broadcasting system, and no doubt you will get 
tired of hearing us asking you to contribute.  
However we must raise these funds if we are 
to continue to enjoy our hobby at our current 
field or at a new one. PLEASE HELP! 
 
We have scheduled a lot of activities at the 
Feb. meeting and I hope you will participate. 
Some of the highlights of the upcoming 
season are as follows. 
1 March 7th.  Swap meet with the 
Barnstormers at Graceway Baptist Church 
5010 South Farm Road, Springfield MO. Doors 
open to public at 8:00 AM. Exhibitors 7:00 
AM. Plan on attending and having a good time.  
 
2. April  Thursday evening flying starts again. 
Come on out to the field and join the fun. 
 
3. MAY The spring Camp and Fly is scheduled 
for May 1st 2nd and 3rd.  
 

4. June 13th and 14th. Big Fun Fly at the Flying 
H  RC field in Mt. Vernon. If you missed this 
last year you do not want to miss it again. 
Simply gorgeous field and a great turn out of 
RC flyers from all of SW MO. Allen Heisner is 
a great host and rabid aviation enthusiast.  
 
5. July 18th Regional Fly in at Blacksheep field. 
 
6. August 22nd. Field Repairs 
 
7. Sept. Fly in for regional clubs. 
 
8. Oct. Fall Camp and Fly Oct. 9th 10th and 11th. 
 
9. Nov. Elections for officers. 
 
10. Dec.  Christmas party.  
 
 
FAA regulations on remote ID of RC 
aircraft. 
You should have received an email from the 
AMA asking that you submit your comments to 
the FAA.  The AMA prepared some templates 
you can use to voice your objections to these 
proposed regulations. Take the time to send 
one of these in to the FAA. 
 
Guys I will try to get these newsletters out to 
you on a more regular basis. Meantime get 
ready to FLY IN 2020!  Ron 


